
LADLANA          EXAM  
Students who missed the opportunity to 

write the examination for the module 

LADLANA on 26 October 2020 are invited 

for an additional the examination opportunity 

on 02 December 2020 at 08:00.

This once-off free additional opportunity during the normal 

examination sitting in October / November 2020

#LADLANA

#UnisaExams2020

#CEDUExams2020


